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Awendaw Firefighter Sustained Nonlife-threatening Injuries 
While Fighting Fire in McClellanville Yesterday  
 
An Awendaw District Fire Department firefighter, who has been with the 
department for four years, sustained nonlife-threatening injuries while responding 
to a structure fire yesterday evening on Society Road in McClellanville. The 
firefighter was transported by Charleston County EMS to the Medical University 
of South Carolina, and was later transported to the Joseph M. Still Burn Center in 
Augusta, Ga. as a precautionary measure and for observation. More details may 
be provided as they become available.   

 
 
 

- Follow @ChasCountyGov on Twitter at www.twitter.com/ChasCountyGov - 
- Get emergency information on Facebook at http://www.facebook.com/EMDChasCo -  
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